City and Borough of Wrangell, Alaska
	
	Wrangell Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting 

Public Hearing Notice

******MEETING DATE CHANGE*****

THE WRANGELL PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION’S REGULAR MEETING OF THURSDAY MAY 14, 2015 HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO WEDNESDAY MAY 20TH 2015 AT  12:30 P.M.  AT CITY HALL.

 THE FOLLOWING PUBLIC HEARINGS WILL BE HELD AT THE MEETING:

1. Preliminary Plat review for Portion of Cedar Street Vacation,  a vacation of the remaining 15 feet of Cedar Street between Lot 4, Block 25, Zoned Single Family Residential  and Lot 2A, Block 31 zoned Multi Family Residential, requested by Tony and Sue Guggenbickler.

2. Preliminary Plat review for Torgramsen-Smith Subdivision, a subdivision of the remainder of Lot A-2 Torgramsen-Prunella Subdivision, creating Lot B and Remainder Lot A-2, within USS 3823, zoned Single Family Residential, owned by Lisa Torgramsen, requested by Bruce Smith Jr. 
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